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bird bander, however, has no alibi for not making his data available,
If, as I hope, the D. V. O. C. eventually brings out a more detailed
work on the birds of Pennsylvania, then we who band in the state shoulg
start making available the information buried in our files. Some of it
may prove to have prime scientific value.

313 Sharp Avenue, Glenolden, Pennsylvania

COWBIRDS WITH YOUNG
By J. C. Finlay

A friend of mine, Mrs. Irene Calcutt, was out at Vancouver the past
summer on a holiday. During late July, while staying in a motel, she
and her husband were looking out the window and saw a male and female
Brown-headed Cowbird (Molothrus ater) feeding two young. This lady and
her husband are both top notch photographers but realized that there was
insufficient light to get a picture. They watched the two adults and 2
young for over half an hour. The young sat on a low bush with both the
parents bringing food to them,

Both the observers were positive of the identification, as they had
watched many a cowbird around here sneaking in and laying eggs in other
birds' nests. I'd be interested if any of your readers had ever seen
anything like this.
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FELLOWSHIP OFFERED

The American Museum of Natural History, with support from the
National Science Foundation, will once again consider applications
from college undergraduate science majors for appointments as student
participants in a summer program of ornithological research at the
Kalbfleisch Field Research Station in Huntington, Long Island.
Applicants must be proficient in the field identification of land
birds of New York. The research program provides training in
censusing breeding birds, mist netting, banding, aging and sexing birds
through surgery, sound recording and playback techniques, preparation of
museum specimens, etc. Students are in residence for ten or more weeks
and receive their room and board plus a stipend of $600. Applications
mist be filed not later than March 1, 1966. Write to Dr. Wesley Z.
Lanyon, Dept. of Ornithology, The American lMuseum of Natural History,
New York, New York 10024,






